A&B Testing Services LLC

TESTINC SERVICES

September, 24 2020
Licensing Assistance Team

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King Of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Attn: Licensing Assistance Team
Re:  New License Application
Dear Licensing Team,

A & B Testing Services, LLC applied for a new NRC Radioactive Materials License on June 24"
2020. As of today September 24" 2020 it has been 90 days and we have already had our site
inspection. All additional information that was required has been completed and forwarded to

Randolph Ragland. I am requesting expedited processing of the application from the U.S. NRC
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety.

If you have any questions, please contact Nicole Kennedy at (724) 413-3732,
nkennedy@abtestingservices.org

Best Regards,

T

Nicole L. Kennedy
President

2335 Rollingwoods Drive
Fairmont WV 26554
(724) 413-3732
nkennedy@abtestingservices.org





